
                                Important   Notice  
 

1.It has come to our attention that some parents are 

entering incorrect transfer details. parents are advised to  

cancel the submitted application and, using the same login 

credentials, correct the previously filled details before 

resubmitting. 

 

2. Last seven years Transfer will be counted i.e.2018 

onwards - 1st April 2018 to 31st march 2025 


